





April - May 2022

Welcome to this half term's newsletter. It might have been a short half term, but it's been a busy one! We have made the most of the lighter nights and have been out and about. We celebrated the Queen's Jubilee with our very own street party at school. Take a look at everything else that we have been up to...









Welcome to
Doncaster
Deaf Trust
Children's
Homes
Newsletter





Have a lovely half term and see you on Monday 6th June when school reopens.

If you need to contact us, email us at: dicksonhouse@ddt-deaf.org.uk

Love Kate and the team xxx







We have spent time at the park!







We have had 'play dates' with school friends who live locally, going to places such as Astrobound and the trampoline park.







We have practiced our football skills; some of us now attend Elite football club in Doncaster, look out for us in the future!













We made a volcano; it was a team effort. We used paper mâché, paint, glue and magic. It erupted right before our eyes!

It was great fun!

























We have practiced our independent skills, from road safety, to catching buses, planning, booking and catching trains, going shopping and managing our money, we never stop learning!











We went to the arcades.











We went ice skating, it was amazing.











We went to play crazy golf at Volcano Falls, which is at Xscape, near Castleford. We also grabbed a bite to eat.













We went to South Yorkshire Aircraft Museum. We loved it but are really happy that transportation has got better over time!

























We went to Danum Gallery, Library and Museum. We learnt about what it was like in the olden days, and about the history of Doncaster School for the Deaf, our school is in the museum!



















